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WORK WITH US
Check out the link to find current 

vacancies available at Stopsley 
High School.

ATTENDANCE NOTICE
Can parents/carers please inform the 
school if your child is unwell as we are 
monitoring attendance. Report this 
the normal way by contacting the 

attendance number: 01582 870912 or 
the email address: 

attendance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk 

Follow us on social media:
@StopsleyHighSch

Young people and adults can contact 
the NSPCC helpline, Report Abuse in 

Educaton on: 0800 136 663 or 
email: help@nspcc.org.uk

TERM DATES
Early Closure- 9th February

Half Term - 19th to 23rd February

Monday 26th February - Whole 
School returns

Term Ends - Thursday 28th March

@MiddlesexLT
MLT Trust Twitter Page:

Headteacher’s 

Dear all,

A final reminder to all parents and carers in Year 7 to 
ensure that you have booked your appointments for the 
Online Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 30th January.This 
will be an opportunity to hear directly from your child's 
subject teachers on how they are progressing. If, 
following the discussions,your teacher feels that you 
need more time, the teacher will make separate 
arrangements with you. In addition, if you have a 
particular matter you wish to discuss, please include this 
information at the time of booking in the comment box 
to ensure the meeting is as productive as possible. For 
further details please refer to the reminder letter here.

We will then be hosting a ‘Year 11 Support and Succeed 
Evening’ on Wednesday 7th February 2024. The evening 
is aimed at parents and carers as the students are 
receiving their input in school. The purpose of the 
evening is to empower parents and carers and provide 
you with all of the information you need to be able to 
take an active role in ensuring that your child achieves 
their full potential in their GCSE examinations. If you 
haven’t already confirmed your attendance please 
complete this Google Form to let us know that you will 
be attending.

I also wanted to remind all parents and carers that there 
will be an early closure on Friday 9th February where 
students will be dismissed from their period 5 lessons 
from 1:30pm onwards. This is in order to train staff to be 
ready for the change of management information 
system (Sims to Arbor) which will be in place from 
Monday 26th February for staff and will then be 
gradually rolled out to all parents. Please help us to 
make your transition on this new platform as smooth as 
possible by carefully checking the contact information 
sheet we have posted home to you, to ensure we have 
the correct up to date details for you and any 
emergency contacts.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

Ms Hand

https://twitter.com/MiddlesexLT
https://twitter.com/StopsleyHighSch
https://mynewterm.com/school/Stopsley-High-School/148692
https://www.stopsleyhighschool.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/115QnPIGN5DkIalxhVR5EBK6rgMbOs0ke/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVRs4aa08fzZGtnPmSfk2stqj5ci6JsDHn_ze8lPufC27s0w/viewform


Congratulations to Moses and Thisal, Year 10,  on receiving a Headteacher's Award.
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